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CAUTION:External email.

I hope the Select Committee on Pension Policy will include consideration yet another time for
a COLA for retirees from PERS1. Given inflation, this year's COLA did not keep up with the
true level of inflation. It is only fair that this disadvantaged group receive increases
comparable to other retirees from state employment. Thank you.
Robert M. Roseth
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